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Medical News 
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Atherosclerosis Obliterans (AO) Nailing Workshop 

 

 
Dr. Hesham Alkhateeb, Consultant Orthopedics, Director of Physiotherapy, King Hamad 

University Hospital, and workshop candidates 

 

King Hamad University conducted the Atherosclerosis Obliterans (AO) Lower Limb Nailing 

Workshop on 28 March 2015. The objective of the workshop was to increase the competency in 

intramedullary nailing of femoral fractures, tibial fractures, and hip fractures.  



Bahrain Anesthesia Conference 

 

 
Dr. Ammar Salti, Consultant, Anesthesiology and Pain Medicine, Zayed Military Hospital, 

UAE, Dr. Philip Hu, Consultant Anesthetist and Pain Physician, Adelaide and Meath 

Hospital, Tallaght, Republic of Ireland, Dr. Ellen O’Sullivan, President College of 

Anesthetists of Ireland, Consultant Anaesthetist at St. James’ Hospital and Honorary 

Lecturer at Trinity College, Dublin, Ireland, Dr. Dhafir Alkhudairi, HOD, Consultant, 

Department of Anesthesia, KHUH, Dr. Shahid Adeel, Consultant, Department of 

Anesthesia, KHUH 

 

Under the Patronage of HE Lt. General Dr Shaikh Mohamed bin Abdulla Al Khalifa, Chairman 

of Supreme Council for Health, Education and Proficiency Center in collaboration with   

Anesthesia Department of King Hamad University Hospital held  the “Bahrain Anesthesia and 

Pain Medicine Conference  and Workshop”  on 11 April 2015 at the main lecture hall. 

 

The event was intended for anesthetists, physicians, nurses and anesthetic technicians. The 

objective of this conference and workshop was to educate physicians and allied medical staff 

about recent advances in Anesthesia, Chronic Pain and Ultrasound Guided Regional Anesthesia. 

The conference was approved for 6 CME credit hours, and the workshop was approved for 2 

CME hours.  



Basic Total Knee Arthroplasty Course 

 

 
Dr. Atif Nada, HOD Consultant Orthopedics, KHUH, Dr. Hesham Alkhateeb, Consultant 

Orthopedics, Director of Physiotherapy, KHUH 

 

King Hamad University conducted the Basic Total Knee Arthroplasty Course on 28 February 

2015. The course was intended for SHOs and Registrars. The objective of the course was to 

provide understanding of the principles of primary total knee replacements, allow hands-on 

experience in performing total knee replacements.The event was approved for 6 CME credit 

hours.   



SPSS Workshop 

 

 
Dr. Khalifa Elmusharaf, Lecturer in Epidemiology & Public Health Medicine, RCSI-MUB 

and workshop candidates. 

 

Education and Proficiency Center held “Data Management and Fundamental Biostatistics using 

SPSS” workshop on 19 March 2015 King Hamad University Hospital. 

 

The event was intended for all those interested. The workshop was approved for 5 CME credit 

hours.  



Death Certification 

 

 
Dr. Suhail Baithun, Consultant Pathology, KHUH 

 

Dr. Suhail Baithun, on behalf of Education and Proficiency Center, King Hamad University 

Hospital conducted “Issuing Death Certification” workshop on Thursday 16 April 2015 in the 

main lecture hall. 

 

The event was intended for consultants from Emergency Medicine, Intensive Care and General 

Surgery. The workshop was approved for 3 CME credit hours.   



Stryker Lower Limb Nailing Workshop 

 

 
Dr. Hesham Alkhateeb, Consultant Orthopedics, Director of Physiotherapy, King Hamad 

University Hospital, Stryker representatives and workshop candidates 

 

King Hamad University conducted the Stryker Lower Limb Nailing Workshop on 18 April 2015. 

The objective of the workshop was to increase the competency in intramedullary nailing of 

femoral fractures, tibial fractures and hip fractures.  



Online Search Workshop 

 

 
Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Director of Research and Ethics, King Hamad University Hospital 

 

Dr. Jaffar Abareeq conducted on behalf of Education and Proficiency Center, King Hamad 

University Hospital an “Online Search Training Session” on 12 February 2015 in the main 

lecture hall. The session included all Head of Medical Departments and Program Training 

Directors. 

 

The objective of this training session was to enhance online search skills (PubMed) for articles 

and references used for research studies. 

  



Third Ethical Symposium 

 

 
HE Lt. General Dr. Sheikh Mohammed bin Abdulla AlKhalifa, Chairman of Supreme 

Council for Health, HE Dr. Khalid Alohaly, President of AGU, Professor Sameer Otoom, 

President, RCSI-Bahrain, Brigadier General Hassaan Al Mohanna, General Manager of 

Administrative Affairs, Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Director of Research and Ethics, Dr. Dalal 

Alhasan, Director of Education and Proficiency Center, Professor Martin Corbally, Chief 

of Medical Staff, KHUH and the speakers of the symposium. 

 

King Hamad University Hospital conducted its third Ethical Symposium under the patronage of 

HE Lt. General Dr. Sheikh Mohammed bin Abdulla AlKhalifa, Chairman of Supreme Council 

for Health on 7 May 2015 in the Main Lecture Hall. The objective of the symposium was to 

educate physicians, nurses and allied health staff on ethical conduct in the hospital. The speakers 

were consultants and medical administrators from KHUH, RCSI-Bahrain, AGU, and RCSI-

Dublin.  

 

The following were the speakers and their presentations: 

Professor Hamdy Abozenah: “Ethical Issues in Kidney Transplantations.”  

Dr. Omar Sharif: “Ethical Issues in Liver Transplantations.”  

Professor Andrew Curtain: “Ethical Guidelines on Cord Blood Banking.”  

 

Dr. David Misselbrook: “Teaching Principlism within Islamic and Western Cultures.”  

Dr. Dalal Alhasan: “Role of Institutional Review Board (IRB)”  

Dr. Jaffar M. Albareeq: “Unethical Behavior in Research and Publications.”  

Dr.  Fairouz Alhourani: “Literacy and Patient Care”.  

 

Professor Kevin Dunne: “Ethical Aspects in Neonatal Screening.”  

Dr. Akbar Mohsen Al Mohamed: “Conflict of Interest.”  

Dr. Rawah Adnan Jabi: “Child Abuse and Protection”.  

 

Dr. Maha Ghoraba: “Cesarian Delivery on Maternal Request”  

Professor Patricia Crowley: “Ethical Guidelines in Multiple Pregnancies”  



Dr. Samina Anwar: “Ethical Aspects Concerning Termination of Pregnancy Following Prenatal 

Diagnosis”  

Dr. Cristina Skrypnyk: “Ethical Aspects in Genetic Testing”.  

 

Capt. Abdulla Naser Al Sowaidi: “Legal Aspects in Palliative and End of Life Care.”  

Dr. Vipin Kauts: “Some Resuscitation Dilemma.”  

 

The event was attended by physicians, nurses, allied health staff, lecturers, guests and students 

from KSA, KHUH, BDF, MOH, and RCSI-Bahrain.  

 

At the end of the symposium, an official certificate of attendance and 7 CME credit hours were 

given to the participants. 

 


